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SENT BY RESS & COURIER 

 

July 12, 2013 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: EB-2012-0433: Union Gas’ Parkway West Project  

EB-2012-0451: Enbridge’s GTA Expansion Project  

 Treatment of the Independent Electricity System Operator (“IESO”) Letter of Support 

 

I am writing to notify the Board that in light of Green Energy Coalition’s (“GEC”) letter 

submitted on July 10th, the IESO is willing to respond to GEC’s interrogatories. 

 

The IESO understands that filing our letter on the day that intervenor evidence was due has led 

to this misunderstanding and we apologize for this error.  Given GEC’s comments that their 

experts spent considerable amount of time and effort researching related matters to formulate 

interrogatories to the IESO, coupled with the fact that GEC’s interrogatories were filed within 

the timeline set out by the Board for interrogatories on intervenor evidence, the IESO will 

respond to GEC’s interrogatories by July 19.    

 

All of which is respectfully submitted. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Original Signed by 

 

Tam Wagner 

Senior Regulatory Analyst 

Independent Electricity System Operator 

 

  

cc (email only): All Parties 

 


